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Friday 8th November 2024 

Christmas Performance   

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

                                                        
This year we are delighted to once again be holding our year 

1 and 2 Christmas Performance. This year’s performance is 
called ‘It’s a Party!’ and will tell the story of Jesus’ birth.  

 
The performances will take place on Thursday 12th December 
for year 1 parents and Friday 13th December for year 2 

parents. Both performances will take place at 2:00pm in the 
school hall. Each child will be allocated 2 tickets. For example, if your child is in 

year 1 they will be allocated 2 tickets for the year 1 performance. Physical tickets will 
be sent out prior to the performance. When parents arrive at the office on the day of 

the performance the office will have a list of the numbered allocated tickets per child. 
There is limited space in the hall for the audience, so unfortunately only two spaces 

per child will be allocated, hence the need for two separate performances.  
 

Your child will be allocated a part in the performance and a slip will be sent home 
detailing this. This will explain the part your child has been given and the costume 

they will need for their performance. Please let us know at the time if you need any 
help with costumes. Year 2 children will be asked if they would like to speak in the 
performance and the children that say yes will be sent home with lines to learn.  

 
We are very excited to invite you into school to watch the children perform once 

again. 
 

Kind regards, 

Miss Biddulph, Mrs Mann, Mrs Clarke and Miss Cadwallader 

KS1 Team  

 

Aqueduct Primary Academy               

Castlefields Way 

Aqueduct, Telford, TF4 3RP 

   01952 984980 

 admin@aqueductprimary.org 
Building tomorrow, 
leading the way.  

 
 

Headteacher: Mrs T Lockley 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs J Clarke 

Assistant Headteacher: Mr A Palin 
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